
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: KH/cc/FSM packed lunch  

 

13th September 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Thursday 15th September 2022– Free School Meals 

 

As you are aware school closes early on Thursday 15th September 2022. We are able to offer 

a packed lunch to any pupil in receipt of free school meals. 

 

The packed lunch will consist of a sandwich, a piece of fruit, a packet of biscuits and a bottle 

of water. Pupils need to collect their packed lunch, after dismissal from their form tutor on 

Thursday, from the Bistro before leaving the school site. 

 

To order a packed lunch please click on this link, by 3pm on Wednesday 14th September 

2022: 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/WmXaqm6s5F 

 

Additionally, with almost all families experiencing increased hardship, can I remind you that 

you can apply online to check if your child is eligible for free school meals:  

 

https://barrbeaconschool.co.uk/fsm/  

 

If you have any questions, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs K Hibbs 

Headteacher 
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